
The Information Resource Centre (GCIS Head Office) and the Department of Justice 
collaborated and undertook an outreach activation on the 16 Days of Activism for no 
violence against women and children. The essence of the event was to raise 
awareness about the negative impact of violence on women and children and to act 
against abuse. This is also the main function of the department of Justice in their 
quest to ensure a Just, Peaceful and Safe society.  

The GCIS IRC extends special thanks to the Department of Justice for an excellent 
partnership in this event and other Departments such as SASSA, Department of 
Environmental Affairs, Department of Defence, Energy, PSETA, Arts & Culture and 
NPC for availing their material to be distributed in this event. 

 

 

GCIS IRC Interacting with the public 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thuli Gaserotse GCIS Official distributing leaflets 

Department of Justice and GCIS Working together for 16 Days of 
Activism 



Citizens receiving material from the GCIS table 

 

The public receiving publications and interacting with GCIS IRC Staff 



 

Reps from Department of Justice explaining the content of their material 

 

Handing out publications and explaining its content 
 



Thuli explaining the content of the South African year book 

 

Thuli Gaserotse Handing out leaflets 



 

Department of Justice interacting with the public 

 

Public taking publications from our stands 


